PLANNING STATEMENT.

PROJECT :

SECTION 73 VARIATION AT

15 Chequers Lane, Grendon, Northants, NN7 1JP

CLIENT: Seagrave Developments Limited

This Planning Statement has been prepared in support of an application for a Section 73 variation at the above site.

Planning permission was granted on 23rd January 2020 (WP/19/00541/FUL) for the erection of 5 dwellings on land at 15 Chequers Lane, Grendon, NN7 1JP.

A subsequent application for a variation of Condition 1 was approved on 5th Nov 2020 
(WP/20/00534/VAR).

Upon occupation of the site by Seagrave Developments Ltd, it was discovered that the site boundary to the southwest of Plot 4 was incorrectly shown and in fact there was additional land of approx. 1950mm. This has allowed for a better parking situation for both plots and subsequently we have been able to move the property approx. 450mm to the southwest, hence pushing it further away from the property to the rear which was a cause of concern for overlooking. 

The original Planning approval reference WP/19/00541/FUL for the erection of the 5 dwellings incorrectly showed the position of No. 26a High Street and its garage. This was incorrectly positioned by the original architect and has now been shown in its correct place using a darker green line.

With regards the rear bedroom window to Plot 4 the building regulations require an escape window with the bottom of the opening light to be between 800mm and 1100mm from first floor level with a minimum opening of 450mm x 700mm for escape purposes. The approved drawings show the bottom of the window at 540mm above first floor level. For the property to meet building regulations, we need the window cill to start at 800mm and propose fitting a window of 1050mm high which would then finish at a total height of 1850mm, 250mm lower than standard at the top and 400mm lower than standard at the bottom, whilst still meeting building regulations. 
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